
Selectmen’s Work Session 
Monday, April 17, 2017 

 

Chairman Morgan called the work session to order at 3:00 PM.  Present were Selectmen Richard 
Morgan, Robert Freeman, and Sandra Martin, and Ellen White, Town Administrator, who recorded 
the minutes.   
 
Discussion took place on the Conservation Commission members.  Bruce Parsons sent an email 
stating that not more than one member can serve on the Conservation Commission and Planning 
Board and Tim Otterbach already serves on both so Roy Barron will not be able to.  Morgan stated 
he would address this during the regular meeting. 
 
Morgan reviewed a conversation he had with Bob Gillette regarding the recent newspaper articles 
and letters to the editor. 
 
Steve McConarty, Zoning Enforcement Officer, entered at 3:45 PM and provide the Board with an 
update on the hazardous and dilapidated structures.  Danville Road is attempting to get an engineer 
involved.  The building is currently in the water and the chimney has fallen into the water.  The 
contractor for the Bay Point Road property has presented a timeline for the building removal but will 
have to seek a stay from the court.  Martin requested that McConarty take her to visit the properties 
next week. 
 
Being no further input, the work session was adjourned.   
 
Adjourned at 4:08 PM. 
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